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The November 19, 2020 Emeriti Association Zoom meeting featured  Dr. Darlene Berryman, 
Professor of Biomedical Sciences and Associate Dean, Research and Innovation, at the Heritage 
College of Osteopathic Medicine. 

Emeriti President Rosemary Rossiter hosted the Zoom meeting.  Due to scheduling, the first segment 
featured informal chat room sessions so that Emeriti could share information and questions.  Professor 
Berryman was then introduced by Emeriti Association Vice President Scott Moody.     

Below are a synopsis and selected screen shots from the Zoom conference and presentation.   For those 
Emeriti who missed the meeting, an audio MP3 file of the Zoom presentation can be made available.

The next Emeriti Association meeting is scheduled
for December 17, 2020 at 11:00 AM and will also
be held using Zoom.  An invitation for the Zoom 
meeting will be sent to all those on the Emeriti 
listserv on or before December 16th.

Emeriti Association Secretary Allyn Reilly 
announced that the December meeting will feature
a holiday-themed concert from  OhioBrass, Ohio 
University’s faculty-artist brass quintet in 
residence. 

The School of Music has its own Youtube channel
  and the concert will be available on that channel after the performance for the Emeriti.       

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCWjQe0OhfARdiXq4usHO_cQ
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Selected screen shots from Dr. Berryman's presentation








